

PO Box 307563, Gahanna, OH, 43230 (614) 214-4747 www.GRIN4Gahanna.org

July 27, 2023

Gahanna City Council 200 Hamilton Road Gahanna, OH 43230

RE: Gahanna Residents in Need Permits

Dear Council,

GRIN is asking for a fee waiver to help us get moved into our new, bigger facility. Renovations have been slow, thereby very costly for us, when it was originally planned for 30 days, now being 60 days with 21 days more to go.

The below listed fees have been paid on GRIN's behalf for the renovations of 161 Granville Street:

- Wesney Construction/Chris Humphrey Architect \$350 #2306-0017+ Alteration
- Custom Air \$150
- GM Plumbing \$432.60 #2306-0017-PLU
- Jess Howard \$582.52 #2306-0180-ELE
- Jess Howard \$17.48 #2306-0180 ELE

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Have a Blessed Day,

Brenda Johnston

Brenda Johnston, GRIN Executive Director (614) 330-4979 ed@grin4gahanna.org